


















To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express that The Southridge School IRHS has met the criteria for the IRHS Service
Award. They have successfully completed a project to host robotics workshops with a local
elementary school, working with over 200 students from Grade 5-7 during this time.

If you have any more questions or need additional information please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Braeden Pistawka

Sr. School Vice Principal - Student Life

bpistawka@southridge.ca




